
No Kid Hungry Emergency Relief Grants 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
No Kid Hungry is offering real time funding and assistance for schools and community organizations that are finding new, innovative ways to make sure kids have access to the meals they need as schools close due to coronavirus. No Kid Hungry is providing emergency grants to support these local efforts like home delivered meals, grab and go meals programs, school and community pantries, backpack programs, and other steps to help reach children and families who lose access to meals. We’re providing $1 million in emergency grants immediately.
 
If your organization needs funding to support these efforts, please submit your interest in receiving emergency grant funds:https://www.nokidhungry.org/coronavirus-grant-request

